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FINANCE DIRECTOR TO COVER CITY MANAGER ONE-YEAR MATERNITY LEAVE  
 

 
 

Lori Greenlaw will step into the position of City Manager in mid-April 2025.  
 
The City of Terrace Council is pleased to announce that, starting this month, Finance Director Lori 
Greenlaw, who has worked at the City in various capacity for close to 20 years, will be covering the City 
Manager position when current City Manager Maggie Arruda goes on maternity leave.  
 
"I am excited to take on the role of Interim City Manager during Maggie’s absence. I look forward to 
working with Mayor and Council, along with the outstanding team at the City of Terrace, to continue 
serving the community and advancing key initiatives,” said Greenlaw.  
 
Greenlaw was selected from numerous qualified internal candidates. Greenlaw started with the City of 
Terrace in 2006 and has been employed in various roles within the Finance Department ever since. For 
the last eight years, she has been the Director of Finance. Greenlaw comes to the City Manager position 
with a comprehensive understanding of the City’s operations, policies, and priorities including 
experience negotiating and implementing the City’s collective agreements. 
 
Current City Manager Arruda said she has complete confidence in Greenlaw. 
 
"Lori has years of experience working at the City. She is strongly committed to community and comes 
with a steady hand to guide the organization forward,” said Arruda. “The City is in great hands, and I 
look forward to seeing the continued progress under Lori’s leadership." 
 
“We wish Maggie the best year off with her growing family and look forward to working with Lori in this 
new capacity,” said Mayor Sean Bujtas. “With the organizational knowledge that all the staff who are 
moving into new positions hold, we have no doubt operations will continue smoothly.” 
 
As Greenlaw steps into the role of City Manager, some staff in the Finance department are also changing 
positions. Deputy Director of Finance Khalie Genereaux will temporarily move into the position of 
Director of Finance (Greenlaw’s current position). And Accounting Clerk Carly Fisher will temporarily 
move into the position of Deputy Director of Finance (Genereaux’ current position).  
 
Image: Lori Greenlaw in front of City Hall 
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